
From the President 

Dear colleagues, 

I had hoped that the next CAML meeting 
might be held jointly with the Music 
Library Association/Pacific Northwest 
Chapter's annual spring meeting. 
Unfortunately, that proved impossible to 
arrange, but I expect that a good number 
of our PNW Chapter colleagues will join 
us in Vancouver in May. The CAML 
conference will be held May 30 to June 1, 
at the University of British Columbia. 

Our 1996 meeting will mark CAML's 25th 
year as an independent organization. It is 
my hope that many of you will come to 
Vancouver to help celebrate our 25th 
birthday. Plans for the conference are 
proceeding apace, although program 
suggestions are most welcome. If you 
have a project or a topic about which you 
would like to speak, please contact Debra 
Begg (Program Committee Chair), 
Thomas Quigley, or me. A visit to the 
new Vancouver Public Library, with its 
stunning architecture, is certain to be a 
highlight. We may also get a "hard hat" 
tour of UBC's new Koerner Library, which 
is scheduled to open in September 1996. 

I hope that you will consider combining 
this meeting with a vacation, and spend 
some extra time on the West coast; the 
list of places to visit, and things to do, is 
limitless. The baseball fans amongst you 
won't want to miss a game at Nat Bailey 
Stadium, a classic old-fashioned ball park 
with a million-dollar view. 

In closing, I would like to thank Cheryl 
Martin for producing another excellent 
Newsletter. 

Best wishes for the fall and winter. 

Kirsten Walsh 
President 

Numbering Correction 

The last issue of the Newsletter was numbered incorrectly. The Newsletter published in 
August 1995 should have been numbered vol. 23, no. 2. The Editor apologizes for the error. 


